
 

Opportunity for Days of Our Lives viewers to meet their
idols

Three of the most popular faces in Days of Our Lives - Arianne Zucker, Drake Hogestyn and Galen Gering - will be in
South Africa soon to meet their fans. Days of Our Lives is one of the longest running television shows in the world having
been on air since 1965 and has a mass following on SABC3 where it is broadcast on weekdays at 5.30pm.

In the popular soapie, Zucker portrays unlucky-in-love gold-digger Nicole Walker; Hogestyn is one of the show's most
popular actors thanks to his role as John Black, while Gering plays Rafe Hernandez, the handsome FBI agent.

Fans will have the chance to meet their idols up close and personal at Sandton City in Johannesburg at 12:00 on
Wednesday, 31 October, and Canal Walk in Cape Town at 11:00am on Friday, 2 November.

"Days of Our Lives continues to be one of television's most iconic shows. The soapie has received record breaking award
nominations including the much coveted EMMYS. This television powerhouse is a top rating winner worldwide and South
Africa is no exception. SABC3 is delighted to be bringing three of the stars on the show to South Africa to meet their fans,"
says Risuna Mayimele marketing manager at SABC3.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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